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This communication is just to confirm where we are following your telephone conversation with Richard 
Jeffrey on Monday. 

1. It is our understanding that it is BSC's preferred position to present a proposal for Project Phoenix based 
on a scope of works from the Airport to Haymarket. 

2. It is the clearly stated objective of tie and CEC to have an operational tram as least as far as St Andrews 
Square. 

3. At the meeting with Sue Bruce on Tuesday, 15th February 2011, your Dr Keysberg expressed a desire to 
remain involved with the Project beyond Haymarket. However, despite him expressing this desire, I 
understand that you are only submitting a proposal for Project Phoenix which goes a far as Haymarket. 

I would be grateful for your clarification. 

With Regards 

Vic Emery 
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